
A NOTE FROM THE EXECUTIVE EDITOR  
This is the last issue of the Journal of the TTU Ethics Center for this 
incarnation of the Ethics Center. Here you will find contributions 
from the speakers from the 6th Annual Global Ethics Symposium held 
in October, 2019 at TTU. We are also including the 2020 participants 
in the TTU Ethics Center’s Faculty, Student and Staff Ethics 
Symposium. Our featured piece, “Structural Violence in Texas 
Counties:  An Ethical Problem with Uncontroversial Policy Solutions” 
by Dr. Robert Winn and TTU’s Professor Dennis Patterson addresses 
a timely concerning the effects of unequal healthcare outcomes in 
Texas. 

We want to thank you for this excellent journey. The Ethics Center 
team thanks the outstanding researchers who published in the 
journal and participated in our numerous programs. This issue winds 
down an initiative that we were proud to produce for the teaching 
and learning community. Through the journal, domestic and 
international organizations recognize the TTU commitment to 
promote and encourage ethical conduct. It is important to continue 
future research by students, staff, and faculty and to lean forward 
with ethical values that benefit human well-being. 

Regards, 

Ralph Ferguson, Managing Director, TTU Ethics Center 




